OFFICE OF THE PROCTOR
VISVA-BHARATI

PAYMENT OF HOSTEL FEE THROUGH SAMARTH
(Extension of Payment date)

16/06/2025

In continuation to our notification dated 07/05/2025, 23/05/2025 and 02/06/2025 on
“Payment of Hostel Fee Through Samarth”, all the students (Boys & Girls) from
UG, PG and PhD of the academic session 2024-25 are hereby informed that the last
date for payment of hostel fee has been extended up to 30" June 2025. They may

pay their fee after login into the Samarth account. Action would be taken against the

defaulters.

If a student does not find payment option in his/her Samarth account, he/she may fil up a
google form (ONLY FOR THE STUDENTS FROM THE SESSION 2024-25) available
with the MTS of every hostel.

Those who have taken admission but still unable to pay their fee for any other technical
reason may contact SAMARTH office (Ground Floor, Admission Coordination Cell)
preferably between 4:30PM to 6:00PM.

IMPORTANT DATES:

Fee payment: 30" June, 2025

Sd/-
Deputy Proctor
Visva-Bharati




